Budapest, 8" of November 2013

MOL’s position regarding its investment in INA

MOL hereby informs the capital market participants about its position regarding its investment in
INA.

The Company’s Board of Directors authorized the Executive Board to conclude such an agreement
with the Croatian Government that can lead to value creation through the execution of INA’s growth
strategy. However, the Executive Board is also authorized to start the preparations for the sale of
MOL’s stake in INA in order to be able to maximize the value of its investment.

For further information, please contact:
Investor Relations +361464 1395
facsimile: +361464 1335



